Kennedy Catholic MS/HS News

Week of: Feb. 13th- Feb. 17th

A Message from Mrs. Halicki

February is a short but busy month. Just a reminder that students will not have school on Friday, February 17th and Monday, February 20th. Progress reports will be available the week of February 27th. Please make sure to continue to monitor Plus Portal for grades and missing assignments. Students and parents please contact teachers if there are any questions or concerns. We want each student to be successful this quarter.

What's Happening This Week Catholic Schools Week

- 2.13 -Regular schedule
- 2.14- Mass 7:30 in chapel
- 2.15- Regular schedule
- 2.16 Mass 1:30 in gymnasium
- 2.17 NO SCHOOL
 Teacher PD

Dress Code- I have met with students this past week reviewing the dress code. Many students have become lax with the dress code. Parents, please review the dress code policy with students on pages 5-6 in the Student/Parent Handbook. Students will receive dress code violations if they are not following the policy in the handbook. Three violations is a Saturday detention. We have visitors to the building and we want to show them how professional Kennedy students are. The only permitted clothing is Khaki or black solid, loose-fitting dress pants. Pants should be in boot cut, flare, or straight cut. Shorts are not permitted until April. Skinny cuts are not permitted. A polo shirt or standard dress shirt colored maroon, gold/yellow, black, gray, or white. A collared shirt must be worn at all times. Shirts must be tucked in at all times. Solid maroon, gold/yellow, black, gray, or white sweaters, cardigans, and crew neck sweatshirts are permitted but must be worn over the collared shirt. No Large logos or prints including collegiate wear. No Uggs, Timberlands, or similar boots/shoes permitted of any kind. No athletic shoes except for gym class. No backless shoes/sandals including Crocs and clogs. No holes or rips are permitted in any article of clothing. No hoodies are permitted at any time. Outside coats are not to be worn indoors. If students are cold they may wear a sweatshirt. If students are not sure about what is appropriate please ask in the office.

Reminders

Kennedy Catholic Office Hours are Monday through Friday from 7:30-3:30PM Students are tardy after 7:55 AM each day. If late, students must sign-in and get a pass from the Front Office.